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GENERAL  

• Next committee meeting Monday 6th April 

• Many thanks to Ryan Brown and Robert Gingles who volunteered to support the club as General Committee 
members, they were co-opted at our February meeting. 

• Under Government guidance the Club is still closed, and activities have been ceased until further notice. 

• If you are self-isolating and need any support, please do not hesitate to contact me (Kathryn). 

• Thank you to those who have volunteered to support other members. 

• REMINDER: Although sailing and yard activities have closed, insurance declarations still need to be passed on 
to Alex Munro.  A soft copy can be found on the website www.eabc.club and can be returned to me 

(honsec@eabc.club) and I will pass these on.  There are still many dinghy owners who have not submitted 
these.   

 

SAIL AND POWER  

• Virtual Regatta (an online sailing platform from the RYA and World Sailing) has been set 
up with several participants and the Covid-19 Super Series is well underway.  If you would 

like to join in with this, please let me know and I can pass your information on to Ryan.  
The best news is you can’t capsize!!! 

 

• Big thanks to Ryan Brown for setting this up.   
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Next Edition: April 2020 
If you have any news that you like to be included in the next edition, send to wymers@eabc.org.uk, 
honsec@eabc.club  

Websites    www.eastantrimbc.clubmin.website & www.eabc.club  
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